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SHORT NOTICE

The preliminary examination for the post of Junior Assistant &
Junior Clerk (Advertisement No. 4282/0OSSC dt. 15.09.2015) scheduled to
be held on 27.12.2015 (Sunday) is postponed due to unavoidable
circumstances. Candidates are directed to be in touch with the website of the

Commission www.ossc.gov.in for further information regarding list of

defective applications, date of examination, downloading admit card for the
examination etc.
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